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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: MARLENE BARRETT <barrett2017@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 10:08 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Written Statement for Wednesday, July 21, 2021 Electronic Meeting Regarding 

Assessments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Call me at 651-261-1981.  
   
Thank You  
   
M. Barrett  

On 06/17/2021 10:05 AM Assessments (CI-StPaul) <assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
   
   

Hello Ms. Barrett, 

Before you can attend a public hearing, I will need to reschedule you for a Legislative 
Hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer on July 6, 2021 between 9 am and 10:30 
am.  This hearing will be conducted remotely due to the pandemic.  Please provide a 
phone number so I can call you into the hearing on July 6.  (Note.  The original Legislative 
Hearing date was June 8 which you missed) 

  

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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From: MARLENE BARRETT <barrett2017@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 9:32 AM 
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Written Statement for Wednesday, July 21, 2021 Electronic Meeting Regarding Assessments 

  

From Marlene Barrett  

---------- 
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